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The	Senate	Committee	on	Commerce,	Science	and	Transportation	approved	Acting	Chairman	Ann
Marie	Buerkle’s	nomination	to	become	CPSC	Chairman	last	Thursday	in	a	14-13	vote	along	party
lines.	She	is	expected	to	be	confirmed	by	the	full	Senate,	and	would	then	be	able	to	move	forward
with	staff	appointments.	Buerkle	has	served	as	Acting	Chairman	since	February,	and	was	nominated
to	become	Chairman	in	July.	For	more	information	about	Acting	Chairman	Buerkle's	priorities	at	the
CPSC,	please	view	our	previous	blog	posts	here	and	here.
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